
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

 
 

In order to minimise lost property we highly recommend that all items of your child’s belongings are 
clearly marked with your child’s name. Please be aware that pen or biro fades quickly and needs regular 
replacing, so name tags are a good idea.  
 
Please include shoes, coats, bags, water bottles and lunch boxes in your labelling.  If a named item is 
found, we will return it to your child so please make sure you do not lose items by naming them. 
 
We do have a lost property box and unnamed items that have been found are placed in the box for 
approximately 4 weeks.  Please contact the school office if you are missing an item.  Before each 
second hand uniform sale, any unnamed items, which have not been claimed, will be donated to the 
PA.  
 

https://www.greatabington.school/contact-details/

